From: Billie-Jo Crandall <bcrandall@nlc.bc.ca>
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 9:24 AM

To: Shawn Dahlen [N
Ce: Roxanne Shepherd |

Subject: PRRD Health Care Scholarship

Good morning, Shawn and Roxanne.

Below are thank you notes from some of the recipients of the PRRD Health Care Scholarship.

On behalf of the NLC Foundation, the college, and our students, thank you for your continued
support!
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To whom it may concern.

I'm writing to say a big thank you for your help and support. The
opportunity to study with a salary is so awesome. | can't afford to study
at my own expense especially for me being a single mother.

I wish you all more programs that can help people like me and more

power to all the staff and the foundation.

Respectfully yours,

Judith Castillo



